CITY OF BURNABY

TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE (TRANSPORTATION AND TRANSIT DIVISION)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

Re: Concerns regarding New Bus Route to the Big Bend Area

RECOMMENDATION:

1. **THAT** Council receive this report for information.

REPORT

The Traffic and Transportation Committee (Transportation and Transit Division), at its meeting held on 1997 September 10, received a delegation expressing a number of concerns regarding the new bus route in the Big Bend area.

The Committee requested that staff prepare a report to address the concerns of the delegation and the members unanimously agreed to appear as a delegation at the Vancouver Regional Transit Commission meeting to be held on 1997 October 15 to discuss transit needs in the South Slope area.

MEMBERS:

Respectfully submitted,

Mr. Lyle Boivin

Mr. Raymond Lupien

Mr. W.B. Roxburgh

Ms. L. Tatangelo

Councillor D. Evans

Chair

Councillor J. Young Vice Chair

: COPY - CITY MANAGER

- DIRECTOR ENGINEERING

- DIR. PLNG. & BLDG.

Councillor N. Volkow Member